

Republic of the Philippines Office of the President

PHILIPPINE SPORTS COMMISSION

16 January 2020

DR. T.J. ROSANDICH

President and CEO United States Sports Academy

Dear Dr. Rosandich:

The Philippine Sports Commission (PSC) will be holding a National Sports Summit this coming February 27-28 motivated by the aim of putting into perspective the present status of sports in our country and charting the path we should pursue to achieve excellence.

With roots from the first-ever sports summit held in Baguio City, the National Sports Summit 2020 seeks to revive the countrywide scope of the 1992 convention gathering all sports stakeholders in the archipelago. The PSC, which also worked at the forefront of this project before, remains steadfast in its goal for Philippine sports.

In order to realize this, it is imperative for us to work with the experts in the field to educate us about inclusive, grounded, and scientific measures vital in our production of an effective sports plan.

May we ask you to be one of our speakers in the National Sports Summit to provide insights about "Sports Success from a First-World Perspective" set to take place at the Philippine International Convention Center in Pasay City.

This will be beneficial for athletes, sports managers, government partner-agencies, local government units, national sports associations, coaches, university athletic associations and private companies supporting sports who would participate in the event.

If you have inquiries regarding this request, you may contact us at pco@psc.gov.ph or get in touch with Ms. Jem Valeriano or Ms. Chariza De Vera through these numbers – +69326100561 or +639177468986.

We hope you could accommodate our humble invitation.

Thank you very much!

Very Truly Yours,

WILLIAM I. RAMIREZ

Chairman